
117

Alexander Gunyon

From: Simon Wann 
Sent: 02 June 2024 17:42
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands farm section

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I object to the proposed new development at brooklands farm site. No consideration has ever been adequately 
made for roads, electricity, water supply, waste water removal, new local amenities or joined up infrastructure on 
any development in whitstable up to now. Based on the proposed plans, the new development will be an island of 
usage that will affect the surrounding population disproportionately. Once the land that acts as a sponge is built on, 
the rainfall will not take 2days to run off the fields, it’ll take a few hours. This and other building works around 
whitstable are madness and obviously the council wants to get money in to offset the reduced funding that national 
government have experienced. By allowing building works without full and proper infrastructure is something Boris 
Johnson would be stupid enough to do. I expect better from our council. Do the infrastructure properly and not on 
the cheap, provide affordable homes (not £500k a go) and push national government to stop allowing councils from 
outside the area to buy up the housing stock and I may just support this in the future.  
 
 
Simon Wann 
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